Seneca Newsletter

September 2017

Just a Reminder ...



During the First week of September, from the 5th through the 7th, the City of Seneca will accept and/or haul away metal scrap or abandoned vehicles to the City Dump. If you would like to participate, we ask that you drain all fluids, remove the batteries and let us know if you need help moving anything to the city dump. Thank You!

Statewide Burn Ban Still In Effect

ODF has gone into a regulated use closure and the <u>USFS</u> is in Phase C Restrictions. This means: no open fires anywhere on State or Federal lands, no chainsaw use, no vehicle usage off road (paved roads only), no open burning on private lands, no fireworks, and no tracer rounds or exploding targets. For more info call 541-575-1321 or 541-575-1139.



UPCOMING EVENTS

9/04 ~ LABOR DAY – CITY OFFICE CLOSED FOR THE HOLIDAY

9/06 ~ FIRE TRAINING @ 5 PM

9/12 ~ CITY COUNCIL MEETING @ 6